

Dear Dr. Adams,

Re: Mitral-Valve Repair Surgery 8/21/2012

Now that I am almost 9 months out from my surgery, and feeling extremely well and with an incision that is almost undetected, I wanted to send you this note....

First, to let you know there are not enough "THANK YOU's "that I could say that would express how so very impressed I am with you Dr. Adams and your amazing skill and of course your 1st rate team. All of them from the beginning, when I first made contact with your office, to the pre-surgery group, to the fabulous ICU and the hard working, caring folks, that had me for my week of recovery.

Second, being in my local hospital for rehab and now maintenance I have been able to meet lots of people who have had similar or other cardiac surgeries and I can tell you that with each exchange of experiences I have continually been able to come away from these conversations knowing I had the absolute best!!

I find myself watching your videos quite frequently as I am fascinated by the entire process and somehow it gives me comfort which must seem strange to some. I would like to have been able to see mine as you had indicated that it was recorded.

Again, it feels so trivial to just say "thank you", but that is all I have and there are not enough times I could say it or write it.

THE RESIDENCE OF THE PARTY OF T

Sincerely,

Carol

Ps: On a lighter note, I hope that the hospital finds it in their hearts to serve better food in the future!!